
Dominion Energy Utah 
333 South State Street, Salt Lake City, UT 84145 
Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 45360, Salt Lake City, UT 84145 
DominionEnergy.com 

Chris Parker 
Utah Division of Public Utilities 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
P.O. Box 146751 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6751 

Dear Chris: 

~ Dominion 
~ Energy® 

January 12, 2024 

In accordance with Utah Code Ann. §54-4-42 and section 8.03 of the Questar Gas 
Company dba Dominion Energy Utah's (Dominion Energy, DEU or Company) Utah Natural Gas 
Tariff No. 600 (Tariff, Dominion Energy hereby requests Utility Bill Assistance Program (UBAP) 
funding from the Utah Division of Public Utilities of $1,016,000. 

This funding request is the Company's third request for the program. On March 21, 2023, 
the Company requested $1,951,600 and on June 5, 2023, the Company requested an additional 
$2,500,400. These two requests were intended to cover payments to customers from August 2022 
through August 2023. As of the end of December 2023, the Company has disbursed the total 
amount of $4,452,000 to eligible customers. The Company estimates it will need an additional 
$51,600 for funds disbursed to the remaining eligible customers in 2023 and an additional $964,400 
for payments that will be disbursed from January to March of 2024. 

Time Period Participants Dollars Received Funding Request 

2023 Funded and Paid 21,714 $4,342,800 

Participants 
2023 Participants to be paid 804 $109,200 $51,600 

January 2024 - March 2024 4,822 $964,400 

Projected Eligible Participants 

Total 27,330 $4,452,000 $1,016,000 

These funds will remain in the UBAP account (Account 191.801) until they have been 
disbursed to customers. This funding along with disbursement information will be reported to the 
Utah Public Service Commission semi-annually. Let me know what steps are necessary to 
complete the funds transfer. 

cc: Public Service Commission 
Office of Consumer Services 

- Pricing and Regulation 




